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MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD ABOUT MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 

 

SHASTA COUNTY - The public is invited to a quarterly meeting to help provide guidance on Mental 

Health Services Act-funded programs. This meeting will be Wednesday, May 11 at 10 a.m. at the 

Redding Teen Center, located at 2981 Churn Creek Road (next to the Dollar Tree). 

 

The statewide Mental Health Services Act promotes recovery, wellness and resiliency for residents with 

serious mental health challenges and their families. It is funded by a 1 percent tax on personal income 

of more than $1 million. In Shasta County, the Health and Human Agency (HHSA) and its many 

community partners have used this funding to create programs for people of all ages. HHSA continues 

to improve these programs based on feedback from people who use them, their loved ones, service 

providers and the community at large.  

 

At the May 11 meeting, topics will include the Mental Health Services Act annual update, recently 

completed projects, and an open forum for people to share their ideas. Anyone is welcome to attend. 

 

To learn more about local Mental Health Services Act programs, go to www.shastamhsa.com. For 

more information, email mhsa@co.shasta.ca.us or call 245-6951. 
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